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GOD SAVE CROATIA 
“… Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to every creature.” 

Mark 16.15 

3/25/22 
 
Dear Praying Friends, 
 
Greetings once again from the beautiful land of Croatia! 
 
We’ve got some glorious breaking news! The Lord has put in the heart of Bro 
Johnny Leslie to relocate to the city of Split on the southern peninsula of Croatia and 
start a new work there!  This will open up the entire southern peninsula of Croatia to 
the Gospel, and that is a glorious development indeed. 
 
About three years ago, the Lord brought us the Winkler family, who are long time, 
veteran missionaries, and just a great family. Brother Winkler will be taking over the 
pastorate of the current work here in Varaždin and I will be staying here with him to 
work as his translator and helper as he continues learning the language.  It is an 
incredible thing to be here for such a time as this and play a part in enabling the 
ministry in Croatia to expand in such a marvelous way. 
 
Additionally, in preparation for an evangelism campaign and conference planned in 
Split for June, we have been running a targeted Facebook ad in that area for free 
Bibles all week long.  The results have far exceeded our expectations, as we have 
already received and shipped over 100 orders for Bibles! As word of mouth spreads 
in the area, we anticipate many additional orders to follow. We are absolutely 
overjoyed! 
 
This Facebook ad has been such a success that we are now planning to use this 
method to advertise free Bibles systematically in EVERY area of the country. We 
just can’t wait to see what God is going to do next! 
 
My home with all its storage space and space set aside for Bible order processing is 
truly a gift from God as we can work from here and saturate the entire country of 
Croatia with the Word of God. 
 
Last, but not least, Missionary Matt Miller and his family arrived this week.  They 
will work alongside us for about a year as they await the Lord opening a place for 
them to start a work in another area of this former Yugoslavia region.  It looks very 
suspiciously as if God has great things planned for this part of the world! 
 
I’ll be on furlough from May to September.  Hoping to see many of you! 
 
Thank you so much for all your support, whether financial, or through prayer and 
encouragement.  Without you, this would not be possible. Having therefore obtained 
help of God, I continue unto this day, witnessing. 
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